
Darrell Breese 

From: DP <mysimplelife@me.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 9:50 AM 
To: Representative.Alan.Austerman@akleg.com 
Subject: PASS HB 112 in the 28th legislature. 

March 27,2013 

Dear House Finance Committee Members, 

PASS HB 112 in the 28th legislature. The Alaska's Film Tax Credit Incentive Program should be eliminated to 
allow new production houses a fair shot at the film and tv dollars coming into Alaska. 

When the Alaska Film Group complains about losing productions to Canada or other states - the tax program 
has no impact either way on what comes to Alaska. We're logistically challenged, ask Hollywood, it comes 
down to logistics and cost. Productions will always come to Alaska, we didn't need this program as much the 
older generation needed it to survive against new and more efficient productions houses in town. 

Thank you, 
Michael Scott 
DP 
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